From: Kelechi Kalu [mailto:kalu6@humanities.osu.edu] 
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2008 1:21 PM
To: Mughan, Tony (.1)
Subject: RE: 
Hello Tony,
We did not submit a new syllabus for 515 because the department accepted the revised IS 515 syllabus.  I completed the attached form that was submitted to the committee.  Please let me know if there are changes that I should make.  Thanks, Kelechi
 
Kelechi A. Kalu, Ph.D.
Professor of African-American & African Studies
BRE: Journal of Asian and African Studies
The Ohio State University
386D University Hall
230 North Oval Mall
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: +1-614-292-0758; Fax: 614-292-2293


 
From: Mughan, Tony (.1) [mailto:Mughan.1@polisci.osu.edu] 
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2008 9:17 AM
To: kalu.6@osu.edu
Subject: 
 

Kelechi,
 
Can you send me a copy of your cross-listing submission before you send it to Arts & sciences.  I want to make sure we’re completely corrdinated.
 
Tony
 
__________________________________________________________________________
 

Anthony Mughan
Professor, Political Science & 
Director, International Studies
2140 Derby Hall
The Ohio State University
Columbus, OH 43210
Telephone: (614) 292-9657
Fax: (614) 688-3020
